
Church of Hope is having a FREE 

Gently used Children’s WINTER Clothing Shopping Day 

November 7 • 9AM to Noon 

Are your children outgrowing their winter clothes? Do they need a new 
winter coat? Are your finances tight? Here is your opportunity to come 
and check out our gently used children’s clothing, and best of all it’s 
FREE! 

Do you have WINTER clothing to donate? We are in need of donations 
of good, freshly laundered and unstained clothing (shoes or boots too).  

Donations will be collected the whole month of October. Clothes can be 
dropped off at the church office Mon.-Thurs. 8:30am to Noon or call 
the office for special drop off arrangements (237-8312). Enter thru the 
red door on the alley side of the church. Clothing donations will not be 
return to the donor but will be used for future free days or given to 
those in need. 

 


